
Dance is a beautiful art form and we hope that you’ll enjoy all the many facets of it. Come attend 
our Informal Arts Concert to be a participant or an audience member. We also have Stories Under 
the Stars & Velocity coming up! Mark your calendars! And we have some openings in our 
classes– so grab a friend and come dance! Dance IS for everyone! 
 

As life happens, we realize that sometimes missing class is evitable. We strongly encourage dancers to attend all classes (we do give 
awards at the end of the year for attendance) and we encourage you to make up any missed lessons within 6 weeks of missing it. We 
want you to get the lesson and the information missed (& your money’s worth!) The make up class schedule is always posted under the 
front office counter. Be sure to check that out if you’ve missed any classes.  

Please remember studio etiquette to treat the studio with respect (stickers do not go on benches or walls etc), and treat each other with respect (raising your 
hand before you talk & saying kind things to each other). Please make sure all dancers have used the bathroom before class begins and please enter your 
classroom quickly & when the music is off, if you are running late. Mirrors are tools to help us see our bodies but are not to be touched. Please NO street 
shoes on our dance floors– we don’t want to dance with the dirt! Thank you! We are a safe & fun place to be, but need everyone’s help to keep it nice! 
Happy October! Enjoy all the many activities we have planned for you this month! We are blessed to have each of you in our dance 
family.  
Love,  Miss Sarah & the Dance Arts Staff  

 

Upcoming Dates 
*Saturday October 8th– Informal Arts Con-
cert (2pm) 
*October 24-27th—Halloween dress up 
week! 
*Friday October 28th, 6:30-8:30 
Halloween Friday Dance Night 
*Thursday November 24th– Thanksgiving 
Break (we DO have classes Monday-
Wednesday that week) 
*Saturday December 3rd 3pm & 7pm– The 
Stories Under the Star (The Christmas Nativity 
story told through music and dance), presented 
by Imagine Worship at Dance Arts 
*December 19th Christmas Party Week 
*December 23rd-January 8th—Winter Break 
*January 27-29 2023– Dance Rev in Chicago 
*Saturday February 11th at 3pm & 7pm—
Dance Arts Performing Core’s show 
“Velocity” 

FALL IN LOVE  
WITH DANCE! 

 

Visiting Weeks 
will be the week of.... 

 

Oct. 17th for Studio A 
Oct. 24th for Studio B 
Oct. 31st for Studio C 
*We strongly recommend coming to 

observe your dancer. Visiting Weeks are 
every 6 weeks & give you insight into 

what each class is working on & 
accomplishing. 

www.dancearts-sdt.com 
269.429.5711 

Need a Halloween Costume?! 
We will have our  

Costume Sale October 3rd-6th!  
Stop in and get a deeply discounted 

fun new costume! 

My Make Up Class__________________________ in Studio _______ 

We will be attending Dance 
Revolution January 27-29 in 
Chicago, with our Imagine 
Worship dancers. But all 

dancers age 8+ are invited to 
join us with your family. This 
is a great opportunity to take 
class all weekend while being 
inspired and challenged by 
other professional dancers 

and teachers. 
See Miss Sarah for more info! 
Registration due by Nov. 1st 

Be sure to 
follow us on 

Facebook and 
Instagram!!!! 

Fundraising Time is Here! 
Culvers Scoopie Night 
October 19th 5-8pm 

*To benefit our Disney Dancers* 
Thank you for your support! 

If you are a Monday class please see your instructor 
about class on Halloween 


